University ROTC Relations Committee Summary Report 2009-2010 Academic Year

The only activities of the URRC for the 2009-2010 Academic Year were to meet for purposes of interviewing and approving proposed new faculty for the 3 ROTC branches. A total of 3 meetings were held, the first on 27 Oct. 2009, the second on 3 March 2010, and the last on 14 April 2010. The committee interviewed a total of 5 candidates, 3 for the Navy and 2 for the Air Force. Three of the interviews were conducted in person, and two were conducted by phone because the candidates were overseas at the time of the interview. All 5 candidates were approved.

The committee's only challenge was during the phone interviews. Sometimes the phone connections were not great, and this made the interviews more difficult. The committee does not anticipate any significant challenges for the coming year. Note that the committee could, in principle, get involved in other aspects of ROTC relations with the university. To date, a pressing need for this has not emerged.

Summary submitted by Mark Psiaki, chairman of the URRC, on 8 June 2010.